
Steamed Shrimp and Old Bay Wings  
Due to the current social distancing guidelines, the annual Taneytown Fire Company Shrimp Feed, 

normally the third Saturday in March, has been cancelled. As an alternate fundraiser, we will be offering 

a Steamed Shrimp and Old Bay Wings platter sale on Saturday, March 20, 2021. The platters will be 

available for pick up at the carnival grounds between 3 – 6 pm. 

 

For $20.00, patrons will receive a platter including: 

1 pound of Steamed Shrimp, 1 pound of Old Bay Wings, Cole Slaw, Macaroni Salad, and 

condiments. 

 

                      

 

Platters must be Pre-ordered between Monday March 8, 2021 and Tuesday March 16, 2021 by 

calling 443-974-4072. Phone lines will be open 12 - 2 pm and 6 – 8 pm. 


